

Diocese of Lubbock Parent/Guardian Consent Form Virtual Programming for Youth

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In order to continuously serve church youth during Public Health Emergencies, the Diocese of Lubbock is permitting distance learning virtual programming for the youth, through which two cleared adults will facilitate program activities through video conference/social media platforms. Moderators will use software, tools and applications provided by third parties that youth, parents/guardians and/or church participants will access via the internet and use for purposes of learning communication and programming. Video conference/social media platforms such as Zoom, Facebook, Facebook Messenger, Google etc. will be utilized to interact and stay connected with one another during these challenging times. Our commitment to keeping the youth we serve safe is always our number one priority.

SIGNATURE ON THIS PERMISSION SLIP INDICATES YOUR CONSENT TO HAVE YOUR CHILD ACCESS VIDEO CONFERENCE/SOCIAL MEDIA PLATFORMS.

I,parent/g	guardian of	give my
child permission to access Diocese of Lubbock vir	tual learning/video confere	nce or virtual
platforms as provided by the parish of		or the
Diocese of Lubbock Office of Youth, Young Adul	t and Campus Ministry.	
Signature of parent/guardian	Date	